
Wednesday, August 28, 2024 
 
 

Today is not a Collaboration Day. We will be on a regular day schedule. 
 

Students, please make sure that you are able to access your Aeries accounts. This allows you 
to check your grades and assignments on a regular basis. Schedules will not be available at 
our upcoming Back to School Night tonight. If you need help, please stop by the AP Office 

during break or at lunch. 
 

Speaking of Back to School Night, be sure to join us tonight beginning at 4:45 for our annual 
welcome back to school. Special events begin at 4:45 and class visits will begin at 5:30. We 

will see you there! 
 

Juniors and Seniors, are you enthusiastic? Would you like become a Shady Creek 
counselor? Pick up an application today from the AP Office. You must have at least a 2.0 
with no F’s in the current Aeries gradebook. Completed applications are due tomorrow.  

 

Hey Marysville, ASB Leadership is excited to host our first annual Back to School movie 
night in the Courtyard on Friday August 30th. Admission is free! Bring a blanket or a chair 
and some money for popcorn and other goodies! This event is for MHS students ONLY, no 
outside food or drinks allowed. Make sure to scan the QR Code on a poster or the door of 

the Student Store to RVSP. 
 

Reminder, additional dress code enforcements are in effect. This includes providing 
alternative clothing options or contacting parents to bring appropriate clothing. Reminder 

that the MHS dress code includes the following: 
All shirts must have straps that are sewn into the shirt and must cover your entire torso, this 

includes your back. Clothing must be free of graphics and wording that depict or promote 
drug, alcohol, or tobacco use including Cookies and Backwoods. Clothing must be free of 

offensive, profane or suggestive graphics or wording. Pants must be worn securely around 
your waist. Sunglasses are not allowed indoors and masks other than medical masks are 

prohibited, this includes ski-style masks and face coverings. 
 
Make sure that you get your Wampum Cards turned in at the Student Store if you would like 
the chance for the lunch with a staff member drawings. We will have our first drawing of the 

year next Friday, September 6th! 
 

Just a reminder that there is no school next Monday in honor or Labor Day. 
 

Athletic Events of the Week 

Day Date Sport and Opponent Location Game/Match/Meet 
Time 

Out of 
Class 

Wednesday 8/28 Girls Golf vs.  
Mira Loma 

Peach 
Tree 

3:30 p.m. 2:00 p.m. 



Thursday 8/29 JV and Varsity Girls Volleyball 
vs. Colusa 

Marysville 5:00/6:00 NA 

 
 
 

Thank you for being respectful, responsible, healthy & engaged! 
Have a great day! 


